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Recommendation to reappoint Francesca Vietor to SFPUC 

Dear Members of the Rules Committee and Board of Supervisors, 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Francesca Vietor's reappointment to the San Francisco 
Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC). 

I have known Francesca for nearly two decades, during which time I have witnessed first hand her deep 
commitment to environmental justice and improving the environmental health of San Francisco and its 
residents. 

From her early days eight years ago, when she championed the SFPUC's groundbreaking environmental justice 
and community benefits policies, to her more recent accomplishments launching CleanPowerSF, instituting 
green infrastructure and advancing drought measures, Francesca has shown herself to be a committed and 
effective public servant and environmentalist, always with the City and County of San Francisco's best interest 
at heart. 

She is whip smart, an eager listener and learner, and absolutely dedicated to helping protect the environment 
and advocating for those less fortunate. The movement for a sustainable future is lucky to have her, and I can 
not think of a stronger candidate for the SFPUC. 

Without reservation, I encourage you to reappoint Francesca Vietor as a PUC Commissioner for another four­
year term. The city needs leaders and public servants like Francesca! 

Please feel free to contact me should you have questions or would like to discuss my hearty recommendation. 

Sincerely Yours, 
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Annie Leonard 

Executive Director, Greenpeace USA; Author, Story of Stuff and Bay Area Resident 

Annie Leonard 

If you would like to schedule a call with Annie, please contact Gabrielle Leyden at 
Gabrielle.Levden@qreenpeace.org" 

~ie Leonard -- Greenpeace USA, Washington DC 
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